
Page 1 of 1 

 

October 19, 2021 
 

The Honourable Doug Ford             Sent via E-mail: premier@ontario.ca 
Premier of Ontario 
Legislative Building, Queen’s Park 
Toronto, ON M7A 1A1 
 
Dear Premier Ford: 

 
Re: Support City of Sarnia - Renovictions 

 
Please be advised that, at its meeting of October 12, 2021, the Council of The Corporation of 
the City of Port Colborne resolved as follows: 

 
That correspondence from the City of Sarnia regarding Renovictions, be supported. 

A copy of the above noted resolution is enclosed for your reference. Your favourable 

consideration of this request is respectfully requested. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Amber LaPointe 
City Clerk 
 
ec:  Doug Downey, Attorney General  

 Jeff Burch, MPP   
 Sam Oosterhoff, MPP 
 Jennifer Stevens, MPP 
 Wayne Gates, MPP  
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